
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2021 6:26 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brian Banfield

-- Phone --

-- Company --
individual

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The problem is cost control and this is just a sneaky way to raise revenue and not deal with the problem.A friend
from South Africa told me that in the 1970's all the graduating engineers had heard of Ontario  as one of the highest
paying jobs in the world. This has not changed. I recently had to replace a hydro Pole at our cottage and the
contractor charged one half of the cost Quoted by Hydro. Tell the company to control costs not to punish people
who use a cottage two months out of the year and are forced to deal with a monopoly.

-- Attachment --




